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I am a Shoreline homeowner in the Highland Terrace neighborhood, and I oppose the drastic
 rezoning of the 185th corridor & neighborhood.

This needs to be scaled back severely.

Keep Shoreline a place where single family residences, yards and trees are the norm.

Rebekah Hamon
16009 Dayton Ave N
206-947-8246
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